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Ottawa April, 1, 1905.
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Frank Pedley Esq..

Department of Indian Affairs,

ottawa.

My Dear Mr. Pedley,

I beg to enclose you herewith a letter from Mr.

Sproull, Pictou, in regard to the proposed to dispose to the

government some additional land at Micmacheitlement at

Pietoulanding. There is quite a colony of Micmaes and who

are very enthusastic people and who have given up their old

ways absolutely and I should be gald if it were possible,

for you to do anything in the way oflagnging for the purchase

of this land.

Yours xxithfully,
P.S.

Enmaronned

vers. (RGr. 10, volume 7761, Bile 27058)
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